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Feasibility Study   
 
Background 

In 2018 LK2 (Chartered Architects and Sports Business Consultants) conducted a desktop 

Feasibility Study for the proposed Community Hub. LK2 have been approached to provide a quote 

to update to the Feasibility Study with an appendage to reflect potential changes brought about as 

a result of Covid 19 and macro-economic factors. LK2 have advised their business structure has 

changed, some work previously completed in house is now sub contracted. LK2 have referred 

Clipstone Parish Council to a consultant organisation. As at 7 September 2022, the consultants 

have not provided a quote for a revision to the 2018 Feasibility Study. 

 

Should a quote be received between the date of this report and the Community Hub meeting on 

14 September 2022, the quote will be brought to the meeting for discussion. 

 

 

 

Recommendation  

 

It is recommended that the Community Hub Committee consider if the consultant organisation 

should proceed with the quote to update the Feasibility Study.   

 

   
 

 

 
 
 
 
 


